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     Springtime is here, and it's the perfect time to start those outdoor projects you've been planning 
all winter. Whether you're building fences, decks, or patios near an existing gas meter, it's crucial 
to remember never to enclose or build over a gas meter or gas service line. Doing so can create a 
hazardous situation and lead to unexpected expenses if the meter or service line needs to be 
moved after your project is completed. 

     To avoid this, contact Wyoming Gas Company before starting your project. We can assess 
whether your gas meter or service line needs to be relocated to accommodate your plans. The cost 
of relocating the gas meter before starting your project is minimal compared to the expense of 
moving it afterward. 

     Additionally, providing safe and clear access to your gas meter ensures reliable and efficient 
service when Wyoming Gas personnel need to perform tasks such as meter reading, periodic safety 
checks, routine maintenance, and emergency functions. Keep pets confined indoors or away from 
the gas meter. Just as it's important to keep your gas meter clear of ice and snow in the winter, it's 
equally important to keep it free  of clutter and vegetation in the summer. 
     Gas meters and service pipes should never be used to store tools, extension cords, or tether animals. Instruct children not to climb or play 
on the meter, as extra weight or force can damage it and the piping. If your meter is damaged or if you smell natural gas near the meter, call us 
immediately. Please do not attempt to service or maintain the meter yourself. 

     Wyoming Gas Company is committed to providing excellent service to its customers. Our dedication to safety, reliability, and customer 
satisfaction is at the core of everything we do. We strive to ensure that our services meet the highest standards and that our customers receive 
the best possible experience.  

     Remember, planning ahead can save you time and money. By considering the placement of your gas meter and service lines early in your    
project planning, you can avoid potential hazards and costly adjustments later. Our team is here to help you navigate these considerations and 
ensure your outdoor projects are both safe and successful. Whether it's a new fence, deck, or patio, taking these precautions will help you enjoy 
your new space without worry. Thank you for choosing Wyoming Gas Company, and we look forward to assisting you with your project needs.

Examples of customer projects which led to unsafe meter situations:

GAS METER SAFETY 

Happy Mother's Day - Sunday, May 11th  

     To all the amazing moms and the people who step in to be a mom- your love, strength, and dedication inspire 
us every day. Today, we celebrate you and all the wonderful things you do. Thank you for being the heart of our 
families and for your endless support. Enjoy your special day!  

Decking built around service Deck built over an existing meter Decking built around piping and 
Fixture against meter   



Red, White and Blue 
Fruit Tart 

Ingredients   

For the crust :  
1 pie crust from a box  

For the filling:  
1-8 ounce package cream cheese,

softened
½ cup sugar 
1 teaspoon vanilla bean paste 

For the fruit topping: 
4 large strawberries, sliced 
1½ cups blackberries
¼ cup blueberries 
½ cup raspberries 

Instructions 

1. Heat the oven to 450ºF.
2. Carefully unroll the dough and place in the tart pan. Use your

fingers to press the dough firmly into the pan, making sure to
press along the sides as well before pricking with a fork (to
prevent air bubbles). 

3.

4.

Bake the tart crust for 10-12 minutes or until golden brown. 
Allow the crust to cool completely before adding the cream 
cheese filling.
Add the cream cheese, sugar, and vanilla bean paste to a 
medium bowl and use a mixer to beat at medium speed until 
smooth. Evenly spread the filling to cover the entire crust. 

5. Arrange fruit as shown (or in any pattern you like) on top of the
cream cheese filling.
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Just a reminder that your local 
Wyoming Gas Company office 
will be closed in observance of 

the  Memorial Day Holiday, 
Monday, May 26th. We will re-
open on Tuesday, May 27th at 

8:00 am. 

Worland 
May Pickleball: Five days a week. Download the app 
TeamReach and enter the keyword 'Worland' when asked. 
Then go to the calendar to check location and time. For 
more info call or text 307-388-0541. 

May 21st Worland Garden Club meeting located at 
the Extension Office conference room starting at 9:30 am. 
The Garden Club meets the third Wednesday of the month 
and all interested people are always welcome. 

Shell 
May 11th Shell Bar Mother’s Day Brunch Bring mom 
and enjoy a delicious Mother’s Day Brunch at Shell Store. 
Join us for drinks at Shell Bar 10 am to 1 pm on Mother’s 
Day.  

Basin 
May 1st Basin City Arts Center Board meeting 6pm 
Ballroom and everyone is welcome! 

May 6th BCAC BINGO 7:00-9:00 pm Games, Fun and 
Prizes. Doors Open at 6:30pm. Tickets $10 per packet. Must 
be 18+ to play. Free Popcorn! Candy, Pop, Bottled Water $1. 
Dobbers $2. Contact Carmen 307-899-0446 for more info.  

May 7th  Friends of the Basin Library Monthly 
Meeting 10 am BHC Library. Bring an item for a Spring 
Garden Basket Silent Auction for Lilac Days June 7th.  

May 10th Basin City Arts Center Mother’s Day 
Brunch from 10 am to noon with tablescapes on display. 
$6 per person or $25 for immediate family. Mothers are 
free. Contact Viki at 568-2299 for more info.  

Thermopolis 
May BINGO: HSC Senior Citizen Center Bingo. Every 
Saturday at 6pm, HSC 206 Senior Ave. 




